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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Status Update on Docket #23-001-01
1 message

Shelby <shewattgraphics@gmail.com> Thu, May 25, 2023 at 6:42 PM
To: psc@utah.gov, Nancy Watterson <wattersongrading@msn.com>

Dear Mr. Delaney,

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing on behalf of my grandfather, Steven Watterson, 
regarding the ongoing issue with Bridgerland Water Company. We have made efforts to resolve 
the matter without resorting to a formal complaint, but unfortunately, we were unable to reach a 
satisfactory resolution through our discussions with the company.

Despite our attempts at an amicable resolution, the situation remains unresolved, and we believe it 
is necessary to proceed with filing a formal complaint. We seek your guidance and assistance in 
this matter to ensure a fair and just resolution to the issues at hand.

Furthermore, we would like to bring to your attention the adverse effects the water issues have had 
on the investment value of the property. It is worth noting that during the period in question, the 
rental rates for cabins in the Bear Lake Area have skyrocketed to an average of $425 per night. 
However, due to the prolonged water issues caused by Bridgerland Water Company's negligence, 
the value may have affected our property value and ultimately my grandfather's investments in the 
future.

Attached to this email, you will find a docket that provides a comprehensive breakdown of the 
calculations leading to the price of $18.99 per day that the cabin was deprived of water services. 

We kindly request your consideration of this additional information, as it highlights the 
repercussions we have endured as a result of Bridgerland Water Company's actions. We firmly 
believe that a fair resolution, accounting for both the direct damages and the consequential loss in 
property value, is essential to rectifying the harm caused by this situation.

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and we look forward to your guidance as we proceed 
with the formal complaint. Should you require any additional information or have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me directly at 435-770-7684 or shewattgraphics@gmail.com

Respectfully,

Shelby Watterson

Enclosures:

1. Docket with the breakdown of the price of $18.99 per day

mailto:shewattgraphics@gmail.com


5/26/23, 8:41 AM State of Utah Mail - Status Update on Docket #23-001-01

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/ADwNV_d_YKFoDeMGdV2EZitE3SxHlocWMNx-JzjQ1r02vuf4MhZ9/u/0/?ik=4a07da40d9&view=pt&search=all&permthi… 2/2

--
Check out more portfolio work here
www.wiildchiildgraphics.com

Watterson Cabin Docket #23-001-01 Pricing Breakdown.pdf
17K
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